
"An ostrich ran off with my what?" Vkgina Kursk.

"You mean Math teachers aren't supposed to wear geometric print shirts?'-
Raymond Levandowski,

MATHEMATICS

DEPARTMENT
The broadening of course choices in the Mathematics Department

allowed sophomores to elect Geometry and Algebra II for either four
or five times a week. The new option proved successful since ten out
of twenty-three classes were meeting five periods a week. Also the
Mathematics Department curriculum continued to contain many tradi-
tional mathematics courses in various levels. APL classes were continued
even diough the number of computer terminals was reduced from two
to one.

"Do pages 58, 1-10, 59, 2-52 . . . and by the way, Happy
Holidays." Robert hekr.
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